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 Parish  Capital  Campaign  Resuming 
 We  are  in  the  process  of  resuming  our  parish  capital  campaign,  Extending  the  Mission  ...  Building  on 
 the  Cornerstone  of  Christ.  The  funds  will  be  used  for  a  multi-faceted  campaign  with  four  primary 
 campaign  priorities: 

 1.  Enhance,  beautify  and  bring  noble  simplicity  to  our  Church  Sanctuary  and  Worship  Space. 
 2.  Significantly  expand  and  modernize  our  church  Gathering  Space. 
 3.  Transform  Old  Notre  Dame  (DePaul  Center)  into  a  vibrant  multiuse  Parish  Family  Center. 
 4.  Remove  all  non-school  activities  from  the  Parish  Grade  School,  to  create  a  dedicated,  safe 
 and  secure  environment  for  education. 

 During  the  next  few  months,  we  will  contact  the  remaining  households  in  our  parish.  Due  to  our 
 parish’s  large  size,  we  are  taking  a  broader  approach.  We  will  have  several  gatherings  to  share  the 
 vision  for  building  our  future.  At  the  gatherings  there  will  be  a  short  presentation,  and  you  will  receive 
 your  personal  request  letter.  The  dates  will  be  shared  in  the  bulletin. 
 Extending  the  Mission  ...  Building  on  the  Cornerstone  of  Christ  supports  us  in  welcoming  all  disciples, 
 engaging  our  youth,  encouraging  one  another  in  sharing  of  ourselves  and  our  resources,  and  living 
 the  Gospel  in  our  lives. 
 Equally  significant  to  financial  growth,  is  that  every  parishioner  at  St.  Vincent  de  Paul  Parish  has  the 
 opportunity  to  participate  in  the  campaign  and  play  a  part  in  this  important  initiative  and  to  benefit 
 from  its  success.  We  believe  in  this  final  stage  of  our  campaign  we  will  unite  all  our  parishioners 
 around  the  same  goal. 

 ~  Father  Rick 

 Total  Dollars 

 Pledged:  $7,601,184 

 27%  Registered 

 Family  Participation 


